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Lee County Library System adjusts operations while branches remain closed 
 
Fort Myers, FL, March 19, 2020 – While Lee County Library locations remain closed, materials may be 
returned at any library location using the exterior book returns. 
 
Other adjustments and reminders regarding library services include: 
 

 Due dates for all physical items have been extended and requested materials will be held at 
library locations until they reopen. There will be no fines charged for days the libraries are closed. 

 

 Library card expiration dates have been extended to ensure access to online services available at 
www.leelibrary.net 

 

 Telephone Reference staff is available to provide assistance 9 a.m.-5 p.m. Monday through 
Friday by calling 239-533-4636. 

 

 The Library System’s downloadable books, streaming video and other online content is available 
24/7 at www.leelibrary.net. 
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